P. 0. Box 394
Mount Holly, N.C. 28120
August 22, 1990

Dear Friends and Relatives:

The 56th annual Killian Family Reunion will be held at Castanea _
Presbyterian Church, Lucia, N.C.(Highway #16) on Sunday. September
9, 1990 at 3 p.m. Castanea Church is approximately 4 miles from
the Catawba River on the left of the road as you go North from
Charlotte, N. C.
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All descendants of pioneer Andreas Killian are invited to come
and bring their friends. We hope this will be an opportunity
to share information and learn historical facts about our
ancestors.

After the business session, a picnic dinner will be held in the
church fellowship hall--so please bring a picnic basket with you.

We will be looking forward to seeing you on the 9th.

Sincerely,

Wanda W. McElveen

Present Officers:

President: James Green,III, Route 4, Box 44-HD, Winnsboro, SC 29180
Vice-President: Steve Killian, Rt.2, Box 62, Lincolnton, NC 28092
Secretary: Wanda W. McElveen, P. 0. Box 394, Mt. Holly, NC 28120
Treasurer: Robert L. Killian, 5115 Freedom Dr.,Charlotte,NC 28208
Historian: William D. Killian, 1995 Haywood Rd.,Hendersonville,NC 28739
Historian: Francis K. Hampton, Rt.l, Box 345, Stanley, NC 28164



